Fuel Marketers Interchange Update -
Spring 2020
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Learn more about the changes planned for this April and the potential impact on
Fuel Marketers.

April and October are the months that bring Interchange updates from the card
brands. Over the past decade, these updates have largely been confined to fees
typically referred to as “Association Expense”, fees such as NABU and FANF.

Please contact jon@qualpay.com or marci@qualpay.com for more information.
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